
Visit by a group of National Bakery School students to the Bakers’ Hall – 14 December 2022 
 

On Wednesday December 14th a group of student from the National Bakery School visited Baker’s 
hall for a talk from Liveryman Sara Autton, which described some of the history of the Bakers 
Company and it’s role in the modern bakery industry. The students were accompanied by Liveryman 
Dr. Devon Petrie, who is the Course Director at the School. A question and answer session followed 
the short tour of the Hall, in which Sara described some of the career opportunities for graduate 
bakers and a lively exchange of opinions showed how engaged the students are with their chosen 
career. The students were also invited to apply for the Worshipful Company of Bakers’ Summer 
courses now that the applications window has been opened. We look forward to meeting these, and 
other bakery students and trainees, in future and will be following their progress with interest. 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 


